
February 9, 2022

Dear Odin PSD #722 Parents:

This letter is to make you aware that Odin PSD #722 no longer will accept Valentine’s Day deliveries.  Please
do not deliver or have florists deliver any gifts to the school on February 14th.

There are many reasons for this decision.  The deliveries are a disruption to the educational setting in the
district.  There is no suitable storage area in the classroom or in the office for the items. There becomes a
potential issue with students who may want to handle them or even vandalize them.  Furthermore, there is a
safety concern with these items on a bus (e.g., balloons).  If you wish to have your child receive delivery please
have it delivered to your home.

In elementary, they will continue to have their Valentine's Day parties.  Please contact your child’s teacher for
any specific information. Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

Kimberly Briggs
Superintendent


